
  
To whole it may concern, 
Please reconsider to keep the land at ford drive and Kingsway drive as parkway belt land 
and not business employment land. Coyotes and foxes are coming into our neighbourhood 
more often now to hunt for food. We need them to stay in their homes in green land to 
protect our children and house pets from  getting hurt. Please don’t ruin the beauty Claire 
has with all its paths and green land that connects them. 
Sincerely , 
A very concerned Clearview resident, 
Andrea Heck 
 


